RECEPTION

INTAKE
SEPTEMBER 2025

Infant Site - Open Sessions:
Tuesday 22nd October - 1:30pm
Thursday 14th November - 11lam
Tuesday 26th November - 2:30 pm

Junior Site - Talk and Tour:
Monday 2nd December - 6pm

Infants: 01933 314161
Highfield Road, Rushden, NN10 9QD

Juniors: 01933 353762
Alfred Street, Rushden, NN10 9YS
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Alfred Lord Tennyson School would like to
invite all prospective parents and children
to visit our 'new primary school’ that prides
itself on prividing a caring, inclusive and
nurturing environment, where children
become 'Ambitious Learners who Thrive
and Succeed' (A.LT.S).

We are currently based across 2 sites with
our Infants located at Highfield Road, and
our Juniors at Alfred Street. In September
2025, we will all be based at the Alfred
Street site, once the school has undergone
extensive renovation, and a brand-new
Early Years and Year 1 provision has been
created.

Our ‘'new primary school' will have an
undercover outdoor area with access to
private green space and a forest area for
the Reception Children. The large
classroom will encourage curious and
creative minds through our ‘curiosity’
approach.

We recommend that you and your child
attend one of our 'open’ sessions at our
Infant site to see the provision in action!
We will then also be holding a tour at the
Alfred Street site for parents/carers so you
can see the building, and we can talk you
through our plans.

If you would like to come and see our ‘'new
school' please contact the school office at:
schooloffice@alts.nortants.sch.uk

www.alts.northants.sch.uk



